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Farewells and Good Wishes  

 

Dear parents and carers,  

I am writing to inform you that after many years of service, Mrs Findler will be retiring at the end of the 

school year.  We thank Mrs Findler from the bottom of our hearts for all of her support and kindness 

over the years, she has touched the hearts of many families and I’m sure you’ll agree that she will be 

greatly missed.  We wish her all the very best in her retirement!   

Mrs Matthews will be fully taking over the role of family support worker in the new term after already 

working alongside Mrs Findler this year.  

We also say farewell to Mrs Cross, who has also taken the decision to retire this year!  Mrs Cross has 

also worked at school for many years as our specialist art teacher. She will be greatly missed.  We 

also wish her all the best in her retirement. 

We also say good bye to Mrs Gillon who is currently working in Y4, Mrs Davies (Y6) and Mrs 

Baggaley (Y3) who are all moving onto new roles in September. We thank them all for their hard work 

and commitment and wish them all the best for the future. 

We welcome Miss Ridley, our specialist music teacher, back from Maternity leave and extend a warm 

welcome to Mr Copeland, who has been appointed as a new teaching assistant for September.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

K Peters                                                              L Wright  

 

Mrs Peters.                                                                         Mrs Wright  

(Headteacher)                                                                    (Head of School) 

 

 

 

 

 

 


